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By Brian E. Flynn, P.E.  

 President 
• President’s Message 

 My fellow members, I want to thank you all for 
an exciting year. Even with the cloud of losing 
our home, we still had a successful year. I 
especially want to thank my fellow members on 
the Executive Board who have worked hard to 
make this year happen. Engineer’s Week, the 
monthly lectures, running the PDC and chapter 
operations would not have been possible 
without them.  I speak for all of the Executive 
Board when I say thank you for supporting our 
efforts.  We are all looking forward to next year. 

• Next Meeting – Thursday, 
June 28th, 2007 @ 6:30PM 

• 2007 Meeting Schedule 

• Legislative Update 

 

 

Board of Directors
  Bob LoPinto, PE is the current Chairman of the Professional 
Design Center of NY, Inc. (PDC) and has navigated the 
treacherous negotiations with the Parks Department.  Bob has 
had a lot of help from many of our members and the architects 
to save our home.  It appears that we may have a resolution to 
the situation and it will be discussed in detail at our June 
meeting. 

Brian Flynn,  
P.E. 

President 
(718) 894-7822 

George L. 
Tavoulareas, 
P.E. 

1ST Vice Pres. 
(917) 299-2954 

John Sgouros,  
P.E. 

2ND Vice Pres. 
(718) 956-3488 

  The approach of summer also brings the NY State Society’s 
Annual Convention, which was held in Buffalo this year.  There 
was opportunity for continuing education and a chance to meet 
our colleagues from around the state.  We also had the NSPE 
treasurer, Russell C. Devick, P.E. talking with all.  The state 
organization is the guardian of our license, watching and working 
closely with the state legislature to do just that.  One action that 
Kelly Norris and Marc Kriss are working on is a good Samaritan 
law for engineers who respond to emergencies.  More than 20 
engineers who voluntarily responded to the World Trade Center 
attack are being sued for the injuries suffered by others. 

Filolaos Kefalas, 
P.E. 

Treasurer 
(718) 224-9091 

 

 

Secretary 
Tony Paolo

Editor/Publisher 
Tony DiRuggiero

   The June meeting is our final meeting of the 2006/07 year 
before we break for summer.  I wish all of you and your families 
a wonderful summer. 
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Immediate Past Presidents 
Chris 
Petallides,  
P.E. 

2004/2005 
1998/2000 
(718) 961-4342 

John Zurita,  
P.E. 

2002/2003 
(718) 756-0320 

Sal Galletta,  
P.E. 

2000/2002 
(212) 788-8199 

Joel Miele, Jr.,  
P.E. 

1996/1998 
(718) 894-2222 

Chris Sideris,  
P.E. 

1994/1996 
(718) 224-9091 

Robert Lo 
Pinto,  
P.E. 

1990/1992 
(718) 746-7122 

 

Directors 2006-2008 
Gregory 
Georges, P.E. 

(718) 707-0416 

Saeed Ainechi, 
P.E 

(516) 256-7780 

Issam 
Abourafeh, P.E 

(718) 423-7924 

Jose Velasquez, 
P.E. 

(718) 343-6989 

James 
Manoussoff, P.E 

(718) 746-7122 

Jude Cozzolino, 
P.E 

(718) 539-2649 

Directors 2005-2007 
Alex 
Constantinides,  
P.E. 

(718) 707-0416 

Miles Fisher,  
P.E. 

(516) 256-7780 

Tom Campagna,  
P.E. 

(718) 423-7924 

John Kepertis,  
P.E. 

(718) 343-6989 

Robert LoPinto,  
P.E. 

(718) 746-7122 

Bernie Haber, 
P.E. 

(718) 224-2146 

 

 

Upcoming Meeting Information 
 

Our Next Chapter Meeting 

Thursday, June 28th, 2007 – 6:30 PM 

Representatives of the Accardi Companies, a local 
combustions solutions company, will present a seminar 
which will entitle the attendee to 1 PDH credit. 
 

Location:  

422 Weaver Ave., Fort Totten, New York 
  

2007 Chapter Meeting Schedule 

Mark Your Calendar 
 
For your convenience the Queens County Chapter NYSSPE 
meeting schedule is provided below. 

Directors’ meetings and general meetings are held on the 
second and fourth Thursdays of each month except November 
and December meetings which will be held on the first and third 
Thursday of the month due to holidays. So mark your calendar. 
The schedule is as follows: 

Directors’ Meeting  
(6:30 PM)

Membership 
Meeting 

(6:30PM)

September 13th September 27th

October 11th October 25th

November 1st November 15th

December 6th December 20th

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://216.122.181.120/
http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&hl=en&q=professional+design+center,+422+weaver+avenue,+11359&om=1&ll=40.790614,-73.788171&spn=0.016278,0.029268&t=h
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Nominating Committee
John Zurita,  
P.E. 

Chair 
(212) 788-8199 

Sal Galletta,  
P.E. 

(212) 788-8199 

Gregory 
Georges,  
P.E. 

(718) 274-4800 

Michael 
Karantinidis,  
P.E. 

(718) 726-2226 

 

Chapter Seeks Donations to 
PDC Library 
The Queens Chapter is still seeking 
donations of books for the 
Professional Design Center Library 

Queens Chapter President Brian 
Flynn would like all to know that the 
Professional Design Center Library is 
still in need of Books, Magazines and 
other materials. The Queens Chapter 
is asking all members to donate any 
reference material, such as 
textbooks, catalogs and product 
literature that they can.  

Please Note: 
Members are advised that the 
Queens Chapter meeting on 
Thursday, June 28 2007 will be held 
at our Fort Totten office. At the Fort 
Totten gate tell the guard you are a 
member of the P.E. Society and that 
your name is on the list that they 
keep there. Any non-members and 
guests not placed on the list will be 
denied entrance-If this happens the 
guest should ask the guard to call 
the phone number on the 
membership list. A board member 
will then come down to bring the 
guest in 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legislative Update 
 

The Chapter along with other local engineering and design 
organizations and societies is supporting the reconsideration of 
legislation similar to New York City Council Resolution No. 0195-
2006 introduced last year by Council Member Monserrate  
calling for the Mayor to create a Deputy Mayor for Infrastructure 
for the City of New York by Executive Order. This position will 
help bring centralized control of our entire infrastructure as well 
as improve the coordination of the major construction projects in 
the City of New York. 
 
 The Deputy Mayor of Infrastructure according to this legislation 
will be either a Professional Engineer (PE) or a Registered 
Architect (RA) and will report directly to the Mayor. 
 

Salvatore Galletta, P.E., Legislative Committee Chair, recently 
made a presentation to Community Board 6 in support of a 
Deputy Mayor for Infrastructure. A copy of his powerpoint slides 
is attached in pdf format. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Useful websites for Engineers: 

 

 

 

National Society of  
Professional Engineers 

www.nspe.org

New York State Society of  
Professional Engineers 

www.nysspe.org

  
American Institute of Architects www.AIA.org
American Engineering Alliance www.aeaworld.org
  
American Institute of  
Chemical Engineers 
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www.aiche.org

American Society of  
Automotive Engineers 

www.sae.org

  
American Petroleum Institute www.api.org
American Society of Civil 
Engineers 

www.asce.org

  
American Society of  
Engineering Education 

www.asee.org

American Society of Heating,  
Refrigeration and Air Conditioning 

www.ashrae.org

American Society of  
Mechanical Engineers 

www.asme.org

 American Society of  
Plumbing Engineers 

www.aspe.org 

   
 American Welding Society www.aws.org

Society of Petroleum Engineers www.spe.org 
Society of  
Fire Protection Engineers 

www.sfpe.org

Hotline for Members 
Are you an NSPE member with a 
question about engineering ethics, 
licensure, or law? If so, call 888-285-
NSPE (6773) or e-mail 
legal@nspe.org. Please provide your 
9-digit NSPE member number.  

Institute of Electrical and  
Electronics Engineers, Inc. 

www.ieee.org

  
City of New York www.nyc.gov
NY State Senate senate.state.ny.us
NY State Assembly assembly.state.ny.us

 NY City Council nyccouncil.info
The White House whitehouse.gov
  
Ed Turner 
Responsible Charge 

www.responsiblecharge.com

 
 

http://www.nspe.org/pemagazine.asp
http://www.nspe.org/pecampaign.asp
http://www.nspe.org/product_detail.asp?cntProductSection=0&cntProduct=431&strKeywordList=&intPosition=1
mailto:legal@nspe.org
http://www.nspe.org/
http://www.nysspe.org/
http://www.aia.org/
http://www.aeaworld.org/
http://www.aiche.org/
http://www.sae.org/
http://www.api.org/
http://www.asce.org/
http://www.asee.org/
http://www.ashrae.org/
http://www.asme.org/
http://www.aspe.org/
http://www.aws.org/
http://www.spe.org/
http://www.sfpe.org/
http://www.ieee.org/
http://www.nyc.gov/
http://www.senate.state.ny.us/
http://www.assembly.state.ny.us/
http://www.nyccouncil.info/
http://www.whitehouse.gov/
http://www.responsiblecharge.com/


: Professional Services Directory 
The Queens Chapter of the NYSSPE recommends the advertisers listed below for their respective products 
or services. However the Queens Chapter does not take responsibility for these advertisers’ products or 
services. 

 
 

 
Email: shapiroengineers@worldnet.att.net        . 

  

 
 

 

SIDERIS ENGINEERS P.C.  
Consulting Engineers 

 
217-22 Northern Boulevard
Bayside, New York 11361 

Tel 718-224-9091   Fax 718-224-9143    
 

Chris M. Sideris, P.E.    Filolaos T. Kefalas, P.E. 
T.C. Sideris, P.E.    (1923-2005) 
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(Professional Services Directory, cont’d.)  

The Queens Chapter of the NYSSPE recommends the advertisers listed below for their respective products 
or services. However the Queens Chapter does not take responsibility for these advertisers’ products or 
services. 

 
 

 

 

  

 

YOUR CARD HERE!!! 

Contact the Editor
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Sponsors 
The Queens Chapter of the NYSSPE recommends the advertisers listed below for their respective products 
or services. However the Queens Chapter does not take responsibility for these advertisers’ products or 
services. 

Material Engineering and Services 

Please Patronize our Sponsors! 
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(Material Engineering and Services, cont’d.)  

The Queens Chapter of the NYSSPE recommends the advertisers listed below for their respective products 
or services. However the Queens Chapter does not take responsibility for these advertisers’ products or 
services. 
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 Order Form 
 
The Queens Chapter of the National Society of Professional Engineers will publish the chapter’s 2006 Annual 
Membership Directory. Our members are found in key government agency positions, as well as senior and 
partner positions in private engineering firms, which design, specify and consult on Construction projects 
throughout the Metropolitan area.  When they need to find a source for specific requirements they turn to their 
annual Queens NSPE Membership Directory.  Now you and your firm can reach these key decision making 
individuals when they are looking for your services by placing an ad in the up coming 2006 Queens NSPE 
Membership directory. 
 
Attached is an order form to place an advertisement in the 2006 Membership Directory. 
 
In addition to our annual journal, the Queens Engineering Society Sponsors numerous events and seminars to 
further inform our members of the new developments in industry.  We hope that you will help support our 
efforts. Please see the order form on the next page 
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QUEENS COUNTY CHAPTER 
OFTHE NEW YORK STATE SOCIETY OF PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS 

 
OFFICERS: 

 
BRIAN E. FLYNN, PE GEORGE L. TAVOULAREAS, PE JOHN SGOUROS, PE FIL KEFALAS, PE 

President 1st Vice President 2nd Vice President Treasurer 
 

Please reserve an ad as indicated below in the 2007 Queens Chapter Membership Directory.  
Enclosed is our check in the amount of $__________________ for the size ad selected below: 

 
 (STANDARD AD POSITIONS (BLACK & WHITE ADS) 

� Full Page Ad (7-1/2” deep x 4-1/4” wide)   .........................$ 400.00 
� One-Half Page Ad (3-3/4” deep x 4-1/4” wide)…………...$ 300.00 
� One-Third Page Ad (2-1/2” deep x 4-1/4”)………………..$ 165.00 
 

SPECIAL POSITIONS (BLACK & WHITE ADS)  
� Back Cover (7-1/2” deep x 4-1/4” wide) ...................................... $ 800.00 
� Inside Front Cover (7-1/2” x 4-1/4” wide).................................... $ 700.00 
� Inside Back Cover (7-1/2” x 4-1/4”)............................................. $ 600.00 
� Page 1 (7-1/2 x 4-1/4”) ................................................................. $ 550.00 
� Forward (7-1/2” x 4-1/4”) (Before Member Section) ................... $ 500.00 
 
                                     ADDITIONAL CHARGES 
�  Spot (Single) Color (Each Color) Please choose color below….... $ 160.00 
 �  Red      �  Blue     �  Green     �  Yellow 
�  Four-Color Process (Full Color Ad with red, blue, green and yellow)$ 800.00 

                        

 Company/Organization________________________________________________   

 Individual ___________________________________________________  

 Address ___________________________________________________  

City, State & Zip ____________________________________________________ 

 Telephone  ___________________________________________________  

 Fax ___________________________________________________  

 Signature ___________________________________________________  

Please make your checks payable to the Queens Chapter – NYSSPE.  Mail your check with this order form to: 
Queens Chapter NYSSPE Reference & Membership Directory 

C/O Brian E. Flynn, P.E. 
President, Queens Chapter NYSSPE 

78-66 79th Place, Glendale, NY 11385 
Telephone (718) 894-7822   Fax (718) 894-7833 

 
Please include your Artwork or camera ready copy.  Artwork Specifications (Computer Formats): PDF; P65; EPS 
(INQUIRE); TIF; BMP; Others. Camera ready copy accepted OR We’ll Make Your AD for You. Please email your 
computer format artwork to: BEFlynnPE@aol.com  or mail it on computer media in PC format to our office: 78-66 79th 
Place, Glendale, NY 11385.  In order to meet the printing schedule, all ads & order forms must be received no later than 
October 31st, 2007 

mailto:reidman@nyc.rr.com
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